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TECNOMEN CORPORATION  STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 14 November 10.00. am

THE DEMERGER PROSPECTUS OF TECNOMEN´S PARENT COMPANY KYRO CORPORATION IS AVAILABLE 

The Prospectus concerning the demerger of Tecnomen´s parent company Kyro Corporation to New Kyro Corporation and Tecnomen Holding Corporation is available from 14 November 2000. The prospectus has been mailed to share holders of Kyro Corporation and it is available from Kyro´s Helsinki office at Kalevankatu 3 B and from Helsinki Exchanges HEX Gate.

The Prospectus may be ordered by phone from Kyro Corporation, Merja Heikkinen, +358-9-5422 3300 and by e-mail merja.heikkinen@kyro.fi.

The Demerger Plan with enclosures as well as the corresponding proposal of the Board of Directors are on display for shareholders in Kyro´s office at Vehmaistenkatu 5, 33730 Tampere.

Helsinki, 14 November 2000
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